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Further to the response to PUB-Nalcor-058, please provide copies of any 2018
reports filed with the Board in relation to the Conservation and Demand
Management Plan, whenever such reports might be available, if not already

provided.

At this time Hydro has not filed any 2018 reports with the Board in relation to the
Five-Year Conservation Plan: 2016 — 2020; however, the 2018 Conservation and
Demand Management Report is expected to be filed with the Board by March 31,
2019.



